

Dear 8th Grade Parent/ Student,

August 15, 2025

The yearbook committee is starting to work on this year's yearbook. We are asking for the following documentation to be turned in as a hardcopy. You can fill it out or type it and send it in by **Friday**, **September 5**. Take note that the sooner we have these items the sooner we get to work on the yearbook and make it a remarkable treasure for your memories. \odot

make it a remarkable treasure for your memories. ©
Student Name (as it will appear on the Yearbook)
List of M.H.C.S. Sports and Clubs (no awards) Example: NJHS, Cheerleader, Student Council-Secretary, etc
nspirational Quote and Author:
Baby Picture can be sent to <u>yearbook@mhcslaredo.org</u> as a JPEG file or
uploaded through the school website under YEARBOOK.
Subject: Student Name, Baby Picture
Parent Signature